
Dear Simon. 

 

We wish to thank you and the children whole heartedly for the huge effort that you all put towards 

achieving a great success of the Art in the Box!!!. 

 

We appreciate your tight schedules at school can be restricting so we really do appreciate the work 

produced at short notice. 

 

Well done every one. 

 

We hope that you will be willing to participate next year. 2016 being our 10th Festival. 

 

We will be in touch to discuss ideas as soon as a theme has been discussed. 

 

A huge thank you . 

 

Kind regards . 

 

Rowena. 


